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Hannah Lockyer 

From: Agenda 
Subject: FW: Delivery Status Notification (Failure) 

From: Chris Sonnen 
Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 4:48 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: Delivery Status Notification (Failure) 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the contents to be safe. 

I am one of Reese's former Coaches and I enthusiastically support your initiative to name the outdoor rink 
after him. A terrible loss for the 2006 guys, the community and most importantly a unimaginable loss for his 
friends and family. Naming the rink after him would be such a wonderful tribute. 

If there is anything I can do to support you or this initiative please do not hesitate to ask. 

Thank you, all the best. 
Chris 

Chris 
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